Honorable Robert J. Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #051009

REMOVAL OF TEN-HOUR METER PARKING

INSTALLATION OF FIVE-HOUR METER PARKING

THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH BROADWAY

FROM EAST ST. PAUL AVENUE TO EAST CLYBOURN STREET

Dear Alderman Bauman:

With the completion of the Milwaukee Market, a request was made to change the parking restriction encouraging more turn over parking near the facility. Therefore, we are recommending the following changes:

The Removal of:

"Ten-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Friday, Ten-Hour Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Saturday."

The Installation of:

"Five-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday-Friday, Five-Hour Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Saturday, One dollar per hour."

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

4TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051009 SUBJECT:

INSTALL NO PARKING IN THE ALLEY BOUNDED BY WEST ST. PAUL AVENUE, WEST CLYBOURN STREET, NORTH 27TH STREET, AND NORTH 28TH STREET

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Alderman Robert Bauman Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 4^{TH} ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051009

INSTALL SNOW ROUTE TOW AWAY ZONE ON

EAST KILBOURN AVENUE FROM

NORTH VAN BUREN STREET TO NORTH PROSPECT AVENUE

Dear Alderman Bauman:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Alderman Michael McGee, Jr. Alderman, 6th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 6TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #051009

REMOVAL OF FIVE-HOUR METER PARKING INSTALLATION OF TEN-HOUR METER PARKING

THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST MCKINLEY AVENUE FROM

NORTH MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. DRIVE TO NORTH 6TH STREET

Dear Alderman McGee:

As per your meeting on December 6, 2005 with Mr. Kevin Antczak, of our staff, we recommend the following changes:

The Removal of:

"Five-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday – Friday, Five-Hour Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Saturday, One-dollar per hour."

The Installation of:

"Ten-Hour Meter Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Monday – Friday, Ten-Hour Parking, 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM Saturday, Twenty-five cents per hour."

If you have no objection to the above, we will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

8TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #051009 SUBJECT:

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE

OF WEST BURNHAM STREET FROM SOUTH 23^{RD} STREET TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST

Dear Alderman Donovan:

During field observations at the intersection of West Burnham Street and South 23rd Street, our Engineering staff found that northbound motorists on South 23rd Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling eastbound on West Burnham Street when vehicles park close to the corner. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, recommend the installation of this restriction to increase sight visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable James N. Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC – FILE #051009

REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 2^{ND} STREET FROM WEST BRUCE STREET

TO A POINT 135 FEET SOUTH

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

This is in response to a request we received from Mr. Dave Panic, a local business owner, to provide additional on-street parking in this area.

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting so that you may support it to final passage.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja c: City Clerk, Public Safety

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 8TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #051009

INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALL

4" OR MORE ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 24^{TH} STREET FROM WEST BURNHAM STREET TO WEST ROGERS STREET

Dear Alderman Donovan:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services Operations Division to see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was installed. They investigated this request and concluded that there would be no problem. The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the January 5, 2006 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Honorable Robert G. Donovan Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 8TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT FILE #051009

INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOWFALL

4" OR MORE ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 25^{TH} STREET FROM WEST ROGERS STREET TO WEST BECHER STREET

Dear Alderman Donovan:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our Traffic Engineering staff forwarded this request to the Environmental Services Operations Division to see if there would be a snow plowing concern if this restriction was installed. They investigated this request and concluded that there would be no problem. The necessary legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the January 5, 2006 Public Safety Committee meeting.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja

Honorable James Witkowiak Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #051009

INSTALL NO PARKING WHEN SNOW FALLS 4" OR MORE ON VARIOUS STREETS IN THE

12TH ALDERMANIC DISTRICT

Dear Alderman Witkowiak:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. See attached map for included streets.

Very truly yours,

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. City Engineer

RWB:lja